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NEWSLETTER 
Marina View School 

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa.  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
LEADERS TRIP TO WELLNGTON: On Friday 9th November, 28 of our school Leaders, together with six staff members 
went to Wellington for the ’Leaders Trip 2018’.  The day included a tour of Parliament, a ride up the Cable Car, 
Te Papa Museum with a walk through the Gallipoli exhibition, and a tour of the Wellington Maritime Museum. The 
Leaders had a great time and were wonderful representatives of Marina View School. See photos on page 3. 
 

APPA SCHOOL CHOIR AND ORCHESTRA FESTIVAL: Last night on Wednesday 21st November 2018 in the Town Hall, we 
participated again in the APPA Music Festival, with our school choir forming part of a larger combined schools 
choir. There were around 400 students in the combined choir singing on the Town Hall stage. Our MVS orchestra 
will perform on Tuesday 27th November. Mrs Sinclair has been working very hard with both our choir and 
orchestra, and they have attended practise sessions with other combined schools. It was a very enjoyable 
performance. See photos on page 3.  
 
YEAR 6 CAMP: Last week our Year 6 students went to camp at the Sir Peter Blake MERC at Long Bay.  The children 
had a great few days taking part in many experiences.  Thank you to the Year 6 teachers for all the planning 
involved, and to our parent helpers on camp, who were wonderful! Please refer to page 4 for photos. 
  
MUFTI DAY FRIDAY:  Tomorrow on Friday 23rd November, some of our Year 7 students have organised a 
Mufti Day to raise awareness for Men’s Health. Children can wear ’blue’ to show their support, and we 
request a gold coin donation which will go towards this important cause. 
  
NEW ENTRANT INFORMATION MORNING: A reminder we have a New Entrant Information Morning, Friday 23rd 

November 2018, 9:30am - 10:30am, for parents of children starting school in the new year.  This will also double as a visit 

day for children who will be starting school in the New Year, and activities will be set up for the children.  

 

STUDENTS LEAVING MVS: If your child is leaving 
Marina View School at the end  of 2018 to 
go to another school, would you please 
advise the school office in writing, so we 
may update our records. If you are going to 
be away on holiday at the end of the 2018 
school year during school time, please also 
advise the office in writing of these dates.  
Thank you to those who have already done 

so. 

Kind regards 
 

Maurice Young, Principal 

97-99 Marina View Drive 
West Harbour, Auckland 

Phone: 417 0007 
 

Web: www.marinaview.school.nz 

Kia Ora, Annyong Hesayo, Ni Men Hao, Namaste, Talofa, Ni Sa Bula, Buenos Dias, Goedendag Greetings! 

2018 PRIZE GIVINGS 
 

 TUESDAY 4th DECEMBER 
    Whole School 

    1:30pm in Gymnasium 
Limited to 2 tickets per Family of Prize Winners 
Prize winner’s families will be notified by email  

regarding collection of tickets. 

 
THURSDAY 6th DECEMBER 

Year 7&8 Prize Giving and Year 8 Graduation 
5:30pm - 6:45pm in Gymnasium 

All families are welcome 
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NOVEMBER 
22 Rm 14 & 34 Night Safari at Auckland Zoo 
23 Y5/6 Epro8 Semi-Finals 
23 Y7/8 Athletics Zones 
26 Y7/8 Trip to Rainbows End 
27 APPA Music Festival—Orchestra Performance 
27 Y3 Trip to Gym Kids 
27 Parent Helpers Morning Tea at 10:30am 
30 PTA Family Fun Night 5-8pm 
 

DECEMBER 
3 Y5-8 Awards Assembly 
4 Whole School Prize Giving 1:30pm in Gym 
6 Y7/8 Prize Giving and Y8 Graduation Dinner 
11 Junior Athletics Day 
13 Y8’s vs Y9’s Capture the Flag 
13 Y8’s Finish School at 3:00pm 
14 Term 4 Ends at 12:30pm 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
Y6/7/8 Badminton Northwest Zones 
Well done to our Year 6/7 &8 Badminton teams who represented MVS with great 
pride and success at the Northwest Badminton Zones. Over 150 players from our north 
west schools took part. Congrats to the following players: 
+ 

YEAR 6 
Eric Hwang—1st Boys Singles 

Jason Wang—3rd Boys Singles 

Adam Leece & Jacob Buckley—2nd Boys Doubles 

Aiden Tang & Ricky Ku—3rd Boys Doubles 
Mayling Rouselle—1st Girls Singles 

Sarah McMillan—2nd Girls Singles 

Rina Zhang—3rd Girls Singles 
Shia Teinakore & Taliya Judd—1st Girls Doubles 

 

Thanks so much to Mrs McMillan who ran one of the 12 courts. 

Rhonda Sowter 

 
RKG Music Ltd/MUSIQHUB STUDENT SHOWCASE! 

SUNDAY 25th NOVEMBER - 2pm-4pm! Bruce Ritchie 
Performing Arts Centre Theatre, Massey High School 
Please come and support our awesome, talented music 
students from MVS, HPPS, Taupaki, OTP &amp; Private 

students performing with a fabulous LIVE                   
PROFESSIONAL BAND: ROB GALLEY, MIKE 
MCCARTHY, NEIL HANNAN, PAUL 
DUNNINGHAM &amp; VOCALISTS GAIL TIPENE and 

SHARON EMIRALI. Guest performer SUZANNE LYNCH 
Please spread the word and come along and support our 
event AND our future NZ Musicians in this awesome 
theatre! DOOR SALES AVAILABLE or email           

rkgmusicltd@gmail.com $25 per adult or $10 per child 
(under 5&#39;s free). Thank you! Karla &amp; Rob Galley 
RKG MUSIC 

********* 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES  PTA NEWS 

Come along and enjoy this family 
evening, as there will be lots of food 
stalls with Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, 
Sausage Sizzles and more.  There will 
also be lollies and candy floss, as well 
as raffles to win. Music, games and 
enterainment all evening. Come along 
and support our school and the students 
with their stalls. Please contact the PTA 
if you can help for a short time on a 
stall on the night: 
mvspta@hotmail.co.nz 

All library books due back by 
Friday 30th November please. 

 
All readers to be 

returned no later than 
Friday 7th December 
for our end of year 

stock take 

MISSING SCOOTER 
Found at a nearby park a few weeks 
ago, if you think it belongs to you please 
contact Siew Mei on 027 511 6561. 

MARIAN BURNS  
CD FOR SALE 

 
SONGS FOR KIDS 

$20 each available 
on i-Tunes 

SPORTS NEWS cont…... 
Y7/8 Touch Auckland Finals 
On Tuesday 13th November, after winning our 
Northwest tournament, our Y7/8 Girls Touch 
Team travelled to Bruce Pulmam Park in    
Papakura to compete in the Auckland Champs. 
The team had one win, two losses in a pool 
play which left them in a playoff game 
against Henderson. A close loss left us in 6th 
position out of the nine zones who had en-
tered. Another very successful day for our girls 
in sport. Many thanks to the Lynch Family, Tia’s 
Nana and Paige’s mum for their support & 
transport.  Rhonda Sowter 

YEAR 7/8 
Baitoei Thongduang —1st Girls Singles 

Issy Winn —2nd Girls Singles 

Abby Winn & Anastasia Trajkov—1st Girls Doubles 

Milan Teinakore & Stacey Simmonds—2nd Girls Doubles 
Elle Sheppard & Imogene Sullivan—3rd Girls Doubles 

 
 

Pic goes here 



Marina View School Newsletter # 22nd November 2018 — Page 3 

www.marinaview.school.nz or  www.facebook.com/MarinaViewSchool 

YEAR 7 & 8 LEADERS TRIP TO WELLINGTON 

CHOIR PERFORMANCE AT  
APPA MUSIC FESTIVAL 
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YEAR 6 CAMP AT M.E.R.C 
15th — 17th November 2018 


